

## **Winwick CE Primary School**

Myddleton Lane, Winwick Warrington, WA2 8LQ email: winwick\_primary@warrington.gov.uk Telephone: (01925) 630995

Monday 30<sup>th</sup> March 2020

## Parents' Evening

Dear Parents/Carers,

Under normal circumstances, we would be providing you with the opportunity to meet with your child's class teacher to review the progress they have made since the Autumn term and give you an indication if your child is ontrack to meet age-related expectations at the end of the year, as well as providing you with information about any interventions that have taken place and targets that your child is working on. These meetings were scheduled to take place on Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> April 2020.

Unfortunately, we are unable to offer you a Parents' Evening appointment this term due to current Government guidance. In place of this, teachers will be providing you with the above mentioned information via the overview sheet we usually give out on the night at Parents' Evening. These are currently being compiled by your child's class teacher and will be sent out to you via School PING at 4pm on Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> April 2020.

We hope that you will find the information staff send out about your child's targets useful, and that it will enable you to consider which home learning tasks you might want to focus on over the coming weeks. To support your child's home learning, we have provided you with a range of resources on our school website and hope that you will find these resources helpful while the school remains closed.

Thank you for your continued support,

L. Duckett

Mrs Laura Duckett Deputy Headteacher

Dear God

We thank you for your love and your promise to be with us.

At school or work, at rest or play, help us to feel near to you and hear your voice.

Guide us to always do our best in every situation and to love one another.

Amen

In God's love, aspire and achieve to be the best'

















